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Circular 

Ramadan Kareem! 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
Please note that on the festive occasion of Eid al Fitr, there will be no online 

classes from, 19th May 2020 to 28th May 2020.The online classes will resume 

from 31st May 2020.  

 

The School Office will remain closed from 19th May 2020 to 30th May 2020 

and will resume from 31st May 2020.  

 

Office Timing: 8:00 am to 12:30 noon. 

 

The Management and staff of The Springfield Kindergarten take this 

opportunity to convey our greetings to everyone on this joyous occasion. 
 

 

Regards, 

TSK 

 

 

 

 


